
 
 

BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE 
MEETING MINUTES 

APRIL 13, 2016 
 

This was the regularly scheduled meeting of the Communications Committee.  We met at 11:15 in the 
BellaVita Annex. 

MEMBERS PRESENT – Chairman Bob Stockinger, Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs, Sarah Barnett,  Carolyn Beeson, 
Barbara Quinn, Linda Sanders, Janice Jensen, Ed Jamison, and Board Liaison, Bill Burdick . 

VISITORS - Sunny Ward and June Visser 

ABSENT – Debra Warneke and Rory Potter 

CALL TO ORDER – Chairman Bob Stockinger 

The minutes from the February 10, 2016 meeting were passed out and approved. 

NEW BUSINESS – The BellaVita Home Directory has some errors in it and we reviewed each page for 
additions or deletions. A corrected copy will be given to the front desk for updating in the near future.   

BLOCK CAPTAINS – Janice Jensen announced that she will no longer monitor or make adjustments to the  
block captain listing.  Bill and Bob will adjust the listings with new additions and deletions. 

New block captain changes: Lynne Ring will be helping Barbara Turisk with taking information from 
residents to the Belles.  Joyce Garner has resigned from being a block captain and will be replaced by 
Judy Damiani.  Janice Dow also has resigned as of the date of sale of her home.  Rory Potter and Debbie 
Trust are willing to be block captains. 

Sunny Ward and June Visser relayed the information about the new Belles function of receiving 
information from the block captains as to important needs of the residents to whom the block captains 
deliver handouts, etc. It was stressed to all involved that this was not an “assisted living” function as 
such.  

Ed Jamison presented an outline of how he would conduct the new Welcome Committee program. Ed 
will work with front desk in determining the needs and wants of new residents and tailor the program to 
meet each need as necessary. 

 BELLA BUZZ – The "Bella Buzz" deadline will be May 5th for all articles.  
 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Sarah Barnett, Secretary 


